
RCAW has identified the 11 federally recognized tribes in Wisconsin
as underserved populations and has secured supplemental funding for
direct respite care for your communities. 

Please complete this survey (by Nov 30) to indicate the following:

If increased funding for direct respite care is or is not something
you need (*Note: If increased funding is not needed, it can open
funding sources for those with a greater need, so please let us
know!*)
Which date and time is best for you to join the preliminary Info
Session? 

Based on the majority, RCAW will schedule a virtual meeting to discuss
the potential grant fund to help serve tribal members with respite care
in your community!

Survey link: https://forms.office.com/r/9PTezyhmeN

. 

Available Respite Care Funding for Tribal Nations of Wisconsin

Are there members in your community who are family caregivers? Are there
spouses/partners, parents, children, grandparents, grandchildren, siblings, cousins,
aunts, uncles, or neighbors who provide care for their loved ones? 

Would your organization benefit from additional Respite Care Association of Wisconsin
(RCAW) funding for direct respite care?

Join us on the upcoming call to hear how we can help you help others! 
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not necessarily represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by ACL/HHS, or the U.S. Government.

Please direct all questions to
Rachel Watkins-Petersen

RCAW Project Manager
rwatkins-petersen@respitecarewi.org 


